Neerav Pillai from Class X Amber has been

selected for the Khelo India ( National Games)
Foothall U17 team

Based on the selection trials held in Balewadi stadium on
November 29 & 30.
Neerav Pillai from the Orchid School will be representing the
Maharashtra ul”7 team in the Khelo India youth games 2019.

Congratulations and Best Wishes
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